
Travelling to Estonia 
 

 

Due to COVID-19 special regulation apply to entry into Estonia.  

Holders of a Schengen visa are not automatically entitled to enter Estonia but must respect 

the travel instructions in place. All travellers are responsible for verifying travel 

restrictions in place before departure. 

 

Please consult the websites below before departure for further information: 

https://vm.ee/en/information-countries-and-self-isolation-requirements-passengers 

https://www.kriis.ee/en/travelling-commercial-freight 
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